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Sandra Soto

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, September 05, 2016 9:06 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Fwd: Indian River Shores

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: JAMES SCHNEITHORST <jes1941@icloud.com> 
Date: September 2, 2016 at 12:28:43 PM EDT 
To: <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us>, <Commisoner.Brise@psc.state.fl.us>, 
<Comissioner.Edgar@psc.state.fl.us>, <Commisoner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us>, 
<Commisioner.Patronis@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: <negron.joe@fla.senate.gov>, <richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov>, 
<rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com>, <bmbfoot@aol.com> 
Subject: Indian River Shores 

Being held “captive” by the City of Vero Beach is the purest form of “Extortion”. The service is 
mediocre at best and the citizens of IRC are forced to subsidize their extravagance . Its time to 
act! 
 
Thank you for your time,  
Jim Schneithorst 
721 Manatee Cove 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 
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